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January 14,2011 

Senator Shan Tsutsui 
President of the Senate 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Speaker Calvin K.Y. Say 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

We are in receipt of the letter from the Senate and House Chief Clerks' offices 
regarding transmitting reports to the Legislature dated November 30, 201 0. However, 
this is to inform you that the Judiciary inadvertently submitted its reports to your offices, 
and the Legislative Reference Bureau Library, under separate cover letters, and not in 
accordance with the instructions offered by Senate and House Chief Clerks' offices. We 
assure you that future transmittal of reports will follow proper procedure. 

In accordance with the instructions from the Senate and House Chief Clerks' 
offices, the public may view electronic copies of the reports on the Judiciary's Internet 
website at the following link: 

http://www.courts.state. hi.us/news-and-reports/legislative-update. html 

Should you have any questions about the Judiciary's reports, please don't 
hesitate to contact me at 539-4896, or via e-maii at 
Karen . t . ta ka has hi @cou rts. state. hi .us 

Sincerely, 

Karen Takahashi 
Legislative Coordinator 

C: Legislative Reference Bureau Library 
Chief Clerk of the Senate 
Chief Clerk of the House 


